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Micropolis Corporation
21211 Nordhoff Street
Chatsworth, California 91311
(818) 709-3300 Telex 651486

November 13, 1989

Ms. Lynn Barra (X3 Secretariat)
CBEMA

311 First Street, N.W.

Suite 500

Washington D.C 20001-2178

Dear Ms. Barra:

Micropolis Corporation is in the process of reviewing the SCSI 2 document and has
noted the absence of mention of the 16-bit, single cable option between the covers of

the document.

We believe that the absence of this specification will cause repercussions, particularly in
the high-end market, as confusion about connectors, pinouts, and cabling will occur. In
addition, silicon manufacturers will have difficulties supporting the next generation of
silicon without a published standard to reference.

With these concerns in mind, Micropolis respectfully requests that the SCSI 2 standard
make reference to the 16-bit single cable "P" cabling option. We believe that including
the "P" cabling option within an appendix is sufficient, which would not necessarily
require that major modifications be made within the body of the standard.

Sincerely,
MICROPOLIS CORPORATION
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Tony Robertson tep
Vice President - Engineering ANSI Representative

cc:  ANSI Board of Standards
Del Shoemaker, DEC
John Lohmeyer, NCR
I. Dal Allen, ENDL
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